
Success Story  
 
April 2014 – Sarasota County A five month old child was abducted from a local business. An AMBER 
Alert was issued. The child was rescued when an anonymous caller who saw the AMBER Alert and 
notified local law enforcement of the location of the abductor, child and vehicle used in the abduction. 
The child was recovered safely.  
 

 
Success Story  
 
September 2014 – Pasco County  
A four- year-old child was abducted by his father. Law enforcement responded to a domestic 
disturbance at the home. When deputies arrived at the scene, the bodies of homicide victims were 
located and it was believed that the suspect fled scene with his son.  A citizen saw the AMBER Alert and 
contacted the suspect. The suspect was located at a motel and arrested. The child was recovered safely.  
 
If you have any questions about the Florida AMBER Plan, please contact the Florida 
Department of Law Enforcement Missing Endangered Persons Information Clearinghouse at 
1-888-356-4774. 
 


